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                                                                                                Our quiet area for play

Topic
Our theme will be Spring. All ages of children will participate in the theme. This will include discussing the changes occurring with plants, animals, and weather. This will include the story of Jack and the Beanstalk. We will discuss whether it is right to take other people’s possessions, growth of the beanstalk and other plants – we will be busy growing vegetables and flowers from seeds, so we hope to have another good crop this year. Discussions around how we would feel if we met a giant will take place and we will talk about other things that make us happy, sad, and other emotions.
We will of course discuss the King’s coronation and will have activities linked.

Our Staying Safe theme this term is safe/unsafe places to play.
May half term holiday club

Just a reminder forms are out and need to be returned by Monday 24th April. If you are not using it helps us to know, if you could just send a quick email that would be appreciated.
Drop off 
With children’s numbers and staffing we are getting into positions where the legal ratio of staffing to children are being compromised due to children being dropped off early. If you arrive early we will ask that you wait until it is time for your child’s session to begin. You may think that if you arrive at 8.45 or even 8.50 am some children are being let in early as you see them coming into the setting, we do have children arriving at these times, however, they have paid from 8am.
September 2023 Bookings
I will be sending out confirmation for September bookings. After Monday 17th April I will be giving sessions to people on the waiting list, so if you wish to increase after this date and have not already asked there may not be spaces available. 
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            Under 2’s Space                                                                                           Over 2’s Space
30-hour funding codes 
Please can I remind parents/carers that have qualified for the 30 hours funding that you need to do an eligibility check every 3 months with HMRC from when you were first given the code. HMRC should 
send you a reminder by email. 
Children’s Admission Details
Please give Mandy any updates to your child’s details, particularly health details, contact number details and address if they have changed since you completed your child’s admission form.

Children away from nursery
Please could we remind you that if your child is absent from nursery for any reason that you please inform us that same day. If you do not contact us, we will call to find out the reason for absence. 
Sun cream
We could be (fingers crossed) getting to the time of year when we may still need our wellington boots but also a sun hat and sun cream. Please make sure that your child comes with a named sun hat, preferably one that they can leave at nursery. Please apply sun cream to your child’s skin in the morning/afternoon before they arrive at nursery, we will assume this has been done. If your child stays all day, please provide a named bottle of sun cream for your child so that we can reapply in the afternoons.

Garden

We would like to make you aware (remind you) that the possibility of children coming home clean is unlikely. We are a very rural garden. This will entail dust emerging and sticking to sun cream. We will obviously clean children as much as possible. 

Lunch Boxes/Clothing
Please, (plus reminder) label lunch boxes on their outside, inside small boxes, and drink bottles to make it easier for staff to identify them. If you are putting a new food in the lunch box for your child to try, then please let staff know (also to half or even quarter oval foods, such as blueberries, strawberries, grapes etc). We always assume that whatever is in their lunch box they will eat and consequently encourage them to do so. Children have a strong perception of fairness. We do not like to excuse some children from eating some foods while asking others to do so. Just like lunch boxes please could children have items of clothing named. This helps staff a lot when trying to place garments on the correct pegs.
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               Over 2’s Handa’s Surprise                                                  Under 2’s Old Macdonald had a farm
Mandy, Caroline, Lee, Amy, Stephanie, Lauren, Kate, Bella, Sienna, Ronnie
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